
 

INTERLOCAL  AGREEMENT 
BETWEEN THE CITY OF AUSTIN 

AND THE 
AUSTIN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 
Program Overview 
 
The Practicum in Health Science program offered at AISD/Akins High School is designed to 
provide for the development of multi-occupational knowledge and skills related to a wide variety 
of health career pathways. Students will have hands-on experiences for continued knowledge and 
skill development by offering volunteer hours at McBeth Recreation Center providing adaptive 
recreation programming for individuals with disabilities.   
 
What is the Purpose of the Agreement? 
 
This is an interlocal agreement between the City of Austin and the Austin Independent School 
District in which the City of Austin McBeth Recreation Center provides education/training for 
students interested in a Health Science Program in form of instruction and supervision of 
AISD/Akins High School students.  
 
Who Does the Program Serve? 
 
The program will serve the students participating in the AISD/Akins High School participating in the 
Practicum in Health Science program. 
 
 
What is the Term of the Agreement? 
 
This agreement is to continue in force from October 1, 2018 through September 30, 2019 and 
will automatically renew on the anniversary date for three successive 12-month terms unless 
parties agree to an earlier termination. 

 
 

What are the Next Steps? 
 

• Presentation to Parks and Recreation Board – April 24, 2018 
• Request for City Council Action – May 10, 2018 
• Negotiate and Execute Agreement with AISD – May 11, 2018 - Execution 

 


